
The following Everett Public Schools are not part of the Community Eligibility 

Program (CEP) because they did not meet the low-income criteria and will be 

able to apply for free and reduced meals this year – all of which will be free 

instead of free and reduced: 

Free and reduced schools: 

• Cedar Wood Elementary

• Forest View Elementary

• Mill Creek Elementary

• Silver Firs Elementary

• Tambark Creek Elementary

• Gateway Middle

• Heatherwood Middle

• Jackson High
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